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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  Library for P5-7
                Book Fair open 8:45- 9:15am
Tuesday-   Book Fair open 8:45- 9:15am

                   Yoga for P1-4 & P5-7
                   First Confession 7pm
Wednesday-  Book Fair open 8:45- 9:15am

               PE for P1-4: wear gear to school
                Library for P1 -4
Thursday –  Book Fair leaves school
                 PE for P5-7
Friday –    Baby & Toddler 9:30- 10:45am
                  Irish Dancing 6- 7:30pm

On Tuesday, Dara and Aisling will make their second sacrament, the sacrament of Reconciliation in St. Mary’s Church Fivemiletown at 7pm. This is a huge occasion for them and we have been preparing as a whole school for this. We are hosting it this year and so we ask all pupils from P3-7 to attend as our choir on the night. We appreciate this effort and ask that you make every effort to attend.
I would like to thank all the parents and governors who took time to attend the public meeting about education provision in the Clogher Valley last Thursday night. It was very evident to the organisers that St. Mary’s is very well thought of and supported in the area and that we are very proud of the school and its achievements. 
The Book Fair will be open each morning Monday- Wednesday from 8:45- 9:15am for parents to come in with children to look at and purchase books. Children will also have an opportunity to visit the book fair during the school day. Don’t forget that the World Book Day tokens can be used towards the purchase of a book at the book fair. Congratulations to Shannon, Meabh, Lauren, Jayden & Codie who were the winners of the poster competition and each won a £5 voucher towards a book. Enjoy and happy reading! 
We would encourage families to use the buses home from school in the evening. If they aren’t being used, we may lose them. 

We are excited to welcome the Mc Quaid School of Dancing to our school. They will take Irish Dancing lessons in the hall each Friday from 6- 7:30pm and new pupils are always welcome at a cost of £4 per child or £7 for two children. If anyone else is interested in using our school hall in the evenings for classes etc, please contact the school to discuss this.

We have our Baby & Toddler Group this Friday morning. Please help spread the word and encourage parents/ grandparents/ child minders to come along, enjoy a chat and a cup of tea while the children interact and play together.

We have received some entries for the PTFA Easter Draw. We ask that all remaining entries are sent into school by this Friday.
Marie Curie have been celebrating Daffodil Day and have given the school some daffodil pins to sell. If you would like to support their amazing work, you can donate £1 and receive a daffodil pin.

Easter holidays: School closes at 12pm next Wednesday 12th April and re-opens on Monday 24th April. 
First Confession: Tuesday 4th April at 7:00 in Fivemiletown
First Holy Communion: Saturday 20th May at 11am in St. Mary’s, Brookeborough
Confirmation: Saturday 13th May at 11am in St. Joseph’s, Coonian
Don’t forget to stay up-to-date with events and news on our school website.
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

